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Follow-Up Regarding FLAgT Concerns
1 message

Rose Pumar <pumarrose@gmail.com> Tue, May 17, 2022 at 10:22 PM
To: MIMAROPA - LPDD <denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com>, ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com, DENR Mima - Sir Alfred Lopez
<denrmimaropalpddwrus@gmail.com>
Cc: fred tardieu <tardieu2@gmail.com>, Laure de ville d'avray <lauretva@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!

This is with regards to our letters in your good office concerning the FLaGT Application in the name of Sulubaai Environmental Foundation, Inc.
located in Pangatalan Island, Brgy. Depla, Taytay, Palawan.  Herewith are the following document numbers received and acknowledged by the
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA, to wit;

     1.  Document Number:     E-2022-85542
          Date Received:  April 21, 2022
          Concerned Office:  ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com
          Addressed Issue:  Letter Request for the Issuance of Legal Easement Certification and Exemption of DENR-MIMAROPA Region IV-B, a
prerequisite for the signing of Sulubaai Foundation CDMP Approval Sheet in the Office of DENR-CENRO, Taytay Palawan.  For information, the
said CDMP first Approval Sheet was already signed by several officers in DENR-MIMAROPA Region IV-B before it was forwarded in the office
of DENR-CENRO,  Taytay in January, 2022.  And unfortunately, until now, the said Approval Sheet is still Pending in their good office.  In
addition,  the Foundation is in need of clarification to understand how to expedite the process of the Application of FLAgT Certification that has
been on-going for almost six (6) years now.

     2.  Document Number:     E-2022-85542
          Date Received:  April 29, 2022
          Concerned Office:  denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com
          Addressed Issue:  Letter Request for the Issuance of Certification stating that the foundation truly has in progress FLAgT Application in
your good office.  The said Certification will be used as attachment, supporting document and as a proof in several government agencies such as
the PCSD.

I am hoping for your immediate action and kind consideration regarding our concerns.  We will be waiting for your response.  Thank you and GOD
Bless!

Best Regards,

ROSE P. PUMAR
Pangatalan Island Sustainable Manager
SULUBAAÏ ENVIRONMENTAL FOUNDATION, INC.
CP No. 0960-6865489/ 0995-8457881
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